
Visits Before Moving in to a CICL Home 
During the Covid crisis additional safety steps are being taken when an individual is considering 
a Choices home. Here is the basic timeline: 

 

MEET:  

Individual and possible housemates should meet 

 Each participant must complete a Covid-19 risk assessment before meeting 
 Choose a safe place like a park or at the home in the yard 

o Not inside the home 

TOUR:  

If everyone agrees to move forward, a visit inside the home is scheduled 

 Each participant must complete a Covid-19 risk assessment before entering the home, 
 CICL staff will take residence on an outing during the visit to mitigate exposure 
 The home manager or director will give a tour to the individual, guardian, or family 

member and the SSA.  
 The home will be sanitized after the visit 

OVERNIGHT VISIT:  

If everyone agrees to move forward, an overnight visit is scheduled 

 Participant must complete a Covid-19 risk assessment BEFORE entering the home 
 Individual will need to bring clothing, medications, and personal items based on the 

length of stay. The home manager can help determine what to bring. 
 Only the participant may enter the home. Family, other provider and SSA may not 
  must stop at the door. 

BEYOND VISITS: 

If everyone agrees to move forward the SSA will schedule any needed team meetings and will work with 
the home manager on determining a move in date. 

 

It is important that the new resident, family, and guardian understand CICL current policies on visits 
after moving in. Currently no in-home visits are schedule. Only staff of CICL and residents can enter the 
home. Visit can occur outside in the yard, in a safe area like a park or in the family home.  


